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6.6.2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is lovely to see the children back to school and ready for their final half term in Year 1.

Dates for your diary
KS1 trip to Stonehurst Farm: Tuesday 24th July 2018
If you would like your child to attend this trip, please send the reply slip and any donations to school as soon as possible. A list of all key dates for parents was sent out before half term. If you would like another copy, please let me know.

Topic web
Please find attached the topic web for next half term. Our new topic will be Summer of Sport. We will be learning about Russia, the World Cup and local sporting heroes.

PE kits
This half term PE will be on Mondays and Wednesdays. We are hoping the weather will be nice enough for us to do most PE outside. An increasing number of pupils are arriving at school without a PE kit. Please can you ensure that your child has a full PE kit in school with their name on, including suitable outside shoes such as plimsoles or trainers. Please do not send children with earrings in on PE days as staff are not allowed to remove them. Children who cannot remove their earrings will have them covered with micropore tape.

Reading
Thank you to everyone who has read at home, please keep it up! Children will be undertaking their Phonics screening test next week. The children are well prepared and we will be maintaining a calm atmosphere in class. Please support them by practising the attached words at home so that they are confident at blending sounds.

Homework
Thank you to those children who have brought in their half term homework, I am very impressed with your hard work! Maths and English homework will be sent out on a Friday and children will have a week to complete it. Please support your child to progress by ensuring that they complete homework in addition to regular reading and spelling practise.

And finally
Mrs Towns will be working even more closely with Year 1 during this final half term. She will be teaching in the mornings during the Phonics screening week and then taking over the class full time from Wednesday 20th June. I will be out of school for some medical treatment but will return before the end of the school year. 


If you have any questions or queries, please do come and see me.


Yours,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs R Stewart
Year 1 teacher
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